
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

8th November 2024| Autumn 
Term 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you all enjoyed a wonderfully restful half-term 
break and had the chance to recharge. 

 
Our visit from Tooting’s MP,  
Dr Rosena Allin-Khan 
  
We were honoured to start the week by welcoming Tooting’s 
MP, Dr Rosena Allin-Khan. This was a wonderful opportunity 
for us to showcase the fantastic work being done by our 
dedicated staff and talented students.  
  
During her visit, she met with our staff and students to 
discuss the exciting initiatives and achievements within our 
school community.   

This visit highlighted the strong support and interest from our 
local government in the educational and developmental 
progress of our academy and sharing with her the positive 
and inspiring environment we have cultivated here at EBA. 
We look forward to welcoming her back to our academy 
soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 mocks   
  
We are pleased to inform you that our Year 11 students have 
commenced their mock exams this week with great 
dedication and focus. The students have shown remarkable 
commitment to their studies, maintaining a positive attitude 
and working diligently throughout the exam period. Their 
hard work and perseverance are truly commendable, and we 
are confident that their efforts will be reflected in their 
results.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping our 
students achieve their best.  

 

Eco Leads  
  
We are excited to inform you about our Eco Leads 
programme, where students from Years 7 to 9 have teamed 
up to participate in our green project. So far, they have been 
actively involved in a variety of activities, including plant 
maintenance, and creatively using recycled materials to 
produce beautiful artwork.  
 
The students are learning valuable lessons about 
sustainability and environmental stewardship while enjoying 
the process. We are proud of their dedication and the 
positive impact they are making on our school environment  

Trips 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our students had a week 
of wonderful and enriching experience on their recent 
career's trip to a COP29 Simulation Event run by the British 
Council. This trip enabled students to develop their public 
speaking skills and build a careers profile, through this 
climate negotiation event. 
 
Our year 12 students had an inspiring trip to St George’s, 
University of London for a careers fair to explore the 
opportunities available in healthcare  
 
Lastly, our sixth form students had the opportunity to attend 
a Media Theory Revision Day at the BFI Southbank, which 
has been organised to support students in their preparation 
for upcoming assessments in Media Studies  
  
Important dates 
  
Please note the following dates for the diary: 
 
Thursday 14th November - Year 7 Learning Showcase Event 
– A letter will be sent out shortly.  
 
Thursday 21st November Sixth form open evening on – 
please click here to register.  

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our 
school community. We look forward to many more 
achievements together.  

Kind regards 
 
Ms Dohel 

MP Dr Rosena Allin-Khan, Principal Ms Tracy Dohel and 

our Year 13 students Suhaan and Sivaindran. 

https://ernestbevin.applicaa.com/events/12

